
JUPD Meeting Minutes 11/06/2013 

 
Board Members Present:  Olivia Strong, Michelle Hayes, Marcy Gibson, James Massingham, Robert 

Naylor and Marie Lynch 

 

Meeting came to order at 7:00pm 

 

Meeting Minutes from 10/16/2013 approved 

 

Financial Report: 

Checking Balance: $18,301.73 

CD Balance: $1,365.12 

Both towns received our letter for our budget request.  Nicely written by Jim Massingham 

 

Park Management: 

Livy, Michelle and Jim moved all the bags of leaves over to the compost area. 

Bob filled the last 3 culverts with stone. 

Still couple of wet areas on the Fieldstone west loop that need attention 

Several trees are blown over on the trails that will need attention with a chain saw. 

United church will be doing volunteer work at the park on Sunday November 10
th

.  Bob will speak to 

Jim Dougherty about projects to be done 

No update on the trail grant.  Bob and Jim will look at other grants that we can apply for. 

Public hearing warning has been posted in the Mountain Gazette, Town hall of Jericho, Town hall of 

Underhill, Jericho post office, Underhill post office and Underhill store and on the Mills Riverside 

Bridge.  Please print and post it. 

Livy has written the annual report and will mail it to the towns and copy the board members. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52pm 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Marie M. Lynch 


